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Membership is open to all interested AMA Members. Dues are $20 annually. Subscription only $12 annually.

| am always interested in ideas for this newsletter! -Email suggestions to Phil at
info@wichitafreeflight.org

Please read these announcements from club president Chuck Powell:

Hi everyone. | have been trying to stay in contact with most of our members, and | hope all of
you are well, staying safe and building models to fly at some point(here’s to 2021!). | sure
miss our meetings and seeing everyone, but | believe we just need to wait to start up our
meetings again. When things change, meeting dates will be announced.

| am in the process of sanctioning a contest for the weekend of either April 24-25 or May
1-2. 2021. | believe we can have a contest safely as we have before. The contest will be held
at Marion Municipal Airport.

The other item | would like to announce is that no one will owe dues for 2021. | feel this is
appropriate for our club during this time of reduced club activity as a result of the Covid-19
pandemic.

Hugs and Thermals!

-Chuck Powell

WHAM News, Views and Reviews:

This month’s plan for the Embryo “Dreamer” is a Paul Bradley design. Check out his site at
http://parmodels.com/home.html.

Addressing hazardous fumes in the workshop: While we may have a nostalgic fondness for the
smell of glues and dope, the fumes can be dangerous and have health affects over the long term.
Consider this a reminder to always have good ventilation. And consider investing in an air filter that
is HEPA rated to remove VOC’s. Google “VOC air purifier” and you will find many choices with prices
starting at under $100.
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